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Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.

DOT will incur a cost to produce this new plate.  Last session DOT estimated a cost of
$43,200 to produce other new special plates.  Do you want to include an appropriation
change in this draft providing additional funds to DOT for the initial production costs
arising from this new special plate?

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions.
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